



Pictured: Brenda Butler, Sharon Cook, Abby Fraser, and Haylee Maddox

## TEEN DATING VIOLENCE AWARENESS MONTH

The month of February is Teen Dating
Violence Awareness Month. The ARK
participated in many different ways. Our
Community Educators (Haylee Maddox and
Zelma Perez) gave presentations in
Brownwood Middle and High School. We
completed Love Is Respect's #RespectWeek
Challenges. Our shelter residents tie-dyed
orange t-shirts to help show their support!



## SHELTER NEEDS:

- Pillows
- Bed/Sheet Sets
- Toothbrushes
- Combs
- Gift Cards to Walmart or United
- Pet Items

\*Please make sure all donated items are new.

February was a big month for Community Education. From our first time in the schools since COVID-19 to being a guest speaker for a Howard Payne University Domestic Violence class. Our prevention hearts were overflowing. We believe that prevention is a key factor in educating and protecting people from Intimate Partner Violence. This picture is Haylee Maddox celebrating her first time teaching in

## HOW TO DONATE

- Cash
- Check
- Donate Button at arkshelter.org

2900 Coggin Ave. Suite A Brownwood, TX 76801



Brownwood High

School.





ARK\_BROWNWOOD